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From: Al Muglach <amuglach@ridesta.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 8:00 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA Request - Summit Hill Transportation information
 

 
August 15, 2023                                             (electronically
submitted: jstearns@summithill.org  )
 
Julie Stearns, Director of Business Services

Summit Hill School District 161
20100 S. Spruce Dr.
Frankfort, IL  60423
 
RE:  IFB- Regular Transportation – Due 6/29/23
 
Dear Ms. Stearns:
 
Under the Illinois (5 ILCS 140/) Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting an opportunity to obtain emailed PDF
copies of the following public records:

1. The transportation agreement which was executed for the 2023-24 school year as a result of the IFB listed above to
include the rates for this school year.

2. Exhibit C – Bid Form for each company who responded to the Invitation for Bid (IFB) listed above.
 
If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed $1.00.  However, I
would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest
and will contribute significantly to the public’s understanding of the current transportation cost for your district.
 
I would request a response in writing, within the five (5) days described by law, if you intend to deny this request.  Also, if
you expect a significant delay in fulfilling this request, please contact me with information about when I might expect
copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.
 
If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the
information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.

Should you have any questions or need to advise me to redirect this request you may reach me at the contact information
below.  To ensure this email was received would you please confirm receipt of this letter to avoid receiving a duplicate
request in a few days.
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance on the request.
 
Al
 
Al Muglach
VP Business Development / M&A’s
Student Transportation of America, DBA Positive Connections
13642 N. Hwy. 183, Ste 110   Austin, Texas 78750
Direct/Cell: 913.915.3308 | amuglach@ridesta.com
 

Visit www.ridesta.com Careers www.sticareers.com/ or Connect With Us  
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The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  This email is intended to be reviewed by only the
individual or the STA organization named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is
prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete
this email from your system.  Thank You


